
 
22010 76th Ave S 
Kent, WA 98032 
 
August 16th, 2013 
 
Steven King 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: TG-131329 – Kent-Meridian Tariff filing 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 
Kent-Meridian Disposal would like to request a change in the effective date on docket TG-
131329. The current effective date is 9/1/2013 and we are requesting a new effective date of 
9/15/2013. This request will allow Kent-Meridian and WUTC Staff more time to review the Tariff 
Change. The company is prepared to demonstrate its ability to manage mid-month billing. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at (253) 239-8858. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alex Brenner 
Division Controller 
Northwest Area 
abrenner@republicservices.com 
p. 253-239-8858 
f.  253-239-8859 


